
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
5 March 2021 
 
Mr Allan Conen 
General Manager  
Gordon Sports Australia 
 
EDGE SPORTS BALLS 
 
 
Dear Allan, 
 
Many thanks for providing us with the opportunity to trial Edge Rugby Balls with our Junior 
& Senior Brumbies Academy programs. The balls have used throughout our preseason 
programs over the last 2 seasons.  
 
We are happy with the catch/pass skill progression of our players, following usage.  
Importantly, this work has been validated by on field game transfer with our developing 
players. The players have been more detailed in their catch execution as a result of the 
EDGE balls.  
 
Thanks again for allowing us to trial this innovative, effective skill enhancement product. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Andrew Clark 
Head of Pathways 
Brumbies Rugby 
 


